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Pursuant to D.C. Code § 34-912(b)(2) and 15 D.C.M.R. 2701.1, 2707 and 1300 et seq., the Public 
Service Commission assesses telecommunications providers in the District of Columbia for the 
Commission and the Office of the People’s Counsel’s operating budget and monitors the level of 
competition in the District.  To gauge the status of competition in the District and to provide annual 
jurisdictional revenue information for budgetary assessment purposes, the Commission requires that each 
telecommunications provider serving the District complete the attached survey and provide a notarized 
affidavit to assure the accuracy of the reported information.   
 

More specifically, we require information on whether your company was supplying jurisdictional 
telecommunications services to end users in the District of Columbia as of December 31, 2016 and, if so, 
the number of customers served and lines supplied.  In addition, please provide your company’s calendar 
year 2016 gross jurisdictional revenue. For the purpose of this survey, “gross jurisdictional revenue” is 
defined as gross revenues derived from operations regulated by the Commission in the District of 
Columbia, which does not include revenue derived from wireless, Voice over Internet Protocol (VoIP) 
and Internet Protocol (IP)-enabled services.  The gross jurisdictional revenue figure cannot be reduced by 
amount such as, but not limited to, gross receipts taxes, delivery charges, surcharges, or pass through 
charges. Based on your company’s gross jurisdictional revenue figures for calendar year 2016, the 
Commission will determine your company’s applicable assessment for the fiscal year 2017 operating 
budgets of the Commission and the Office of the People’s Counsel.   

  
Please file your completed survey and attached affidavit with the Commission Secretary’s office 

no later than April 15, 2017.  Failure to submit the requested documents on time may subject the 
company to a penalty of $100.00 for each day the filing is late, pursuant to 15 DCMR § 1301.3.   If any of 
the provided information is confidential and proprietary, please clearly mark it as such.   

 
If you have any questions, please contact Jason Benati, Senior Accountant, at (202) 626-5146 or 

jbenati@psc.dc.gov.   
 

              By the Direction of the Commission: 
 
 
 
 
                                Brinda Westbrook-Sedgwick                                                                    
                                                                             Commission Secretary   
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